
Potomac Edison 

Interconnection Application Instructions 

 
• Potomac Edison will begin accepting Community Solar Interconnection Agreement applications 

for year one of the Pilot Program, starting at 12 noon on June 20th, 2017. 

• Applicants should complete and submit the updated Maryland level 2 to 4 Interconnection 
application and agreement, found on the Potomac Edison website.   

• Community Solar Interconnection Agreement applications will ONLY be accepted electronically 
through email to PE-MD_Interconnection@firstenergycorp.com. Please include “Community 
Solar” in the subject line of Interconnection Agreement application emails.  

• Email delivery receipts can be requested by the subscriber organization for confirmation of 
email receipt by Potomac Edison. 

• Interconnection applications will be processed in the order in which they are received, according 
to the date and timestamp of electronic submission. 

• Please mail all applicable application fees to: 
Potomac Edison Company 
Regional Engineering 
10802 Bower Avenue 
Williamsport, MD 21795-3016 
Attn: PE-MD  
 

• Interconnection Application fees must be received before project will be approved by Potomac 
Edison. 

• All CSEGS requiring construction on the part of the Company will be processed under a level 4 
study under COMAR 20.50.09. 

• Prior to applying for an Interconnection Agreement for this Pilot Program, a Subscriber 
Organization must have received a valid Subscriber Organization Identification number from the 
Maryland Public Service Commission.  

• A subscriber organization must indicate intent to participate in Community Solar under intent of 
generation (page 2 of application). A valid Subscriber Organization Identification number must 
also be provided on page 2 of the application. 

• CSEGS cannot exceed 2 MW measured by the nameplate rating of the systems inverter(s). 

• After receiving an executed interconnection agreement from Potomac Edison, CSEGS should 
apply to the Community Solar Pilot Program. Pilot Program applications should be submitted 
electronically to PE-MD_Community_Solar@firstenergycorp.com. Please include “Pilot Program” 
in the subject line for all Pilot Program application emails. 
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